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MERRY CHRISTMAS and Abundant Blessings Archive Officials!

This Archive Official is eager to receive Mid-Year Reports, praying for
supplementals from all Districts and here to assist if need be.

How has your Unit and or District implemented a mentorship or buddy
system with long time active members and newer members / Junior
members? How has your Unit and District worked on Membership?
California’s hard work shows as last week the Department of California
moved up from the 17" State to the 10" State and 2"¢ in the Western
Division.

Congratulations to the 7 Units at or above 100%! We see you and are proud
of you! Keep up the hard work!

Consider going to DEC and book your room ASAP. We would love to see you
all there!

This Archive Official will present two prizes, one for Unit and one for
District. Will it be for your Unit or District? Keep your continuous regular
archiving submissions coming along with your Mid-Year!

The Department of California is urging all Units and Districts to obtain Debit
Cards and STOP transmitting membership. Consider implementing strict rules
regarding regularly reviewing of bank statements monthly. Allowing all
Officers to receive a copy of bank statements each month and limited access
to card information. These are just a few suggested rules to consider. If your
Unit or District has standing rules regarding debit cards, PLEASE SHARE with
this Archive Official and The Department Secretary. The Department of
California is looking to save a significant amount of money by having every
Unit and District on board. Let’s show The Department President we are
United-As-One and get this donel

Here are some important dates that would be great archiving and photo
opportunities.



12/1 Civil Air Patrol Birthday, 12/7 Pear Harbor Remembrance Day, 12/13
National Guard Birthday 12/15 Bill of Rights Day, 12/16 Battle of the
Bulge Day, 2/16 National Wreaths Across America

12/24 Christmas Eve, 12/25 Christmas Day, 12/31 New Years Eve.

Thank You for taking the time to read this Archive Officials Bulletin- Please
reach out if you have any questions.

For GOD and Country
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